
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Ugly Duckling 

After reading and discussing the book we will 

be focusing on feelings and emotions. We will 

explore feelings through different activities.  

We will create our own ducklings using 

different materials. The children will be 

encouraged to describe the texture of the 

different media they use. 

We will talk about what makes us happy 

 and sad.  

 

 

Goldilocks & The Three Bears 

We will be reading the story and 

talking about stranger danger. 

We will explore sizes Big, medium and 

small along with preposition. 

The children will be making porridge 

adding their own toppings for snack. 

We will explore what makes us healthy 

and why it is important to be active. 

 

 

 

Jack & The Bean Stalk 

After reading and discussing the books, 

we will be focusing on heights.  The 

children will explore measuring each 

other and different objects in the learning 

environment.  

We will be creating our very own bean 

stalk and labelling each child’s height on 

the bean stalk.  

The children will be looking at different 

musical instruments and how they can be 

played in different styles and volumes.  

 

 

The Gingerbread Man 

We will talking about what happens in 

the book and acting out the story. 

We will explore movement by using 

‘Leaping into life’ and ‘Fun fit ‘books to 

support different physical movement. 

The children will explore sequencing 

and counting activities. 

 

Cinderella 

We will be reading and talking about 

the story Cinderella. We will talk 

about being kind and talking about 

feelings. 

The children will help to make a 

role-play castle and be encourage to 

dress up. 

The children will be provided with 

activities where they can match 

different items i.e. shoes and socks. 

 

Little Lizards – Spring 

Term Planning 2019 
This term we are exploring different 

Fairy Tales through literature. We will 

be reading different books and using the 

school library to access a range of 

books. We will also be using our senses 

to support learning. 

 

 


